
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

August 10, 2020 4:27 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to Carter's Creations in Milwaukee (near Whitefish Bay), that 
sold us the vessels for last week's gladiolas at cost and the Metro Market 
on State St. in Wauwatosa, who sold us the flowers at a deep discount. 
Both of these businesses' generosity contributed to allowing for the Blacks 
donation to go further! Here are some photos from our River Oaks gladiola 
presentation. 

 

   
  

Campus Happenings 
 

● Wrapping up our theme of wisdom from Seniors, we’d like to introduce you to Dr. 
David Moberg, our fourth Summer Sage. If we listen, we will learn!  
 



 

David has this to say to future generations: Trust in the Lord with all your heart. 
The oldest son of a pastor, David took his experience growing up in a Swedish 
Baptist church in Chisago County, Minnesota, to lifelong work studying the role of 
religion in aging. As his contributions to the field grew, he called for Christians to 
take action against social evils. 
 
After earning his BA, MA and Ph.D. at Seattle Pacific University, the University of 
Washington and the University of Minnesota, respectively, David began his 
career in higher education teaching sociology at Bethel College in St. Paul, 
Minnesota. There, his career specializing in the sociology of religion and aging 
developed. After 18 years, he was appointed a Professor of Sociology at 
Marquette University from which he retired as Professor of Sociology Emeritus. 
 
In David’s 98 years, he has been a son, brother, soldier, husband, father, and 
professor. On a Monday morning visit for the purpose of this piece, he set aside 
his Bible to talk. Religion is important, he says, but Christ is more important. 
Once called the “godfather of the religion and aging research field,” David’s 
writings from the 1950s and since remain relevant. 
 
In 2020, a year that will be remembered for a global pandemic that paused lives 
and shuttered livelihoods and a replay of racial tensions, the writings and 
teachings of this evangelical intellectual whose voice grew in the 1960s, David 
Moberg’s lessons are pertinent. If you are wondering what is next or want to 
forge your own path of action in tumultuous times, take his advice to heart: Trust 
in the Lord. 
 

 

 

https://www.luthermanor.org/summersages2020/ 
 



 

If you have further questions, please contact Luther Manor Foundation at 
give@luthermanor.org or 414.831.8952. 
  

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates by sending an email to 

COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org and ask to be added  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 

 


